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Taking part in this activity made me more interested in learning English.  I was very happy and 
excited.  I hope to join it again next time.



people in English. I hope to participate in this activity again.

Thank you for inviting me to participate in this activity. It is my pleasure to have lunch with the 
missionaries, teachers and schoolmates. It is the most interesting event I have ever joined. I 
had a precious opportunity to have a meal and chat with the missionaries. I can apply what I 
have learnt in English lessons and improve my spoken English. Also, I have become more 

all had fun! I hope that the school will hold more events to allow us to interact with foreigners. 

At the beginning, I felt a little bit nervous and curious to have lunch with the missionaries. One 

very happy to meet her.

That day, I was really happy!  I learned a lot of English words and met several missionaries. We 
had lunch together and we knew more about each other ’s home country. They introduced 
their family to me too! I really want to have another chance to attend this event.



I was so happy to have lunch with the missionaries and talked with them. l ate a lot of yummy 
food with them. It was a great day for me!

together. I had a lot of fun with them. I learnt some English words from them. I hope to see 
them again.

I saw them. I was happy to make new friends. They are very friendly. They taught me to be 

I was so excited to be given a chance to meet and have lunch with the missionaries! We 
prayed together before lunch. The missionaries shared some photos with us. One of them 
had been to Finland and watched Aurora! After that, the missionaries taught us some English 
words and we taught them some Chinese words too. What an interesting and unforgettable 
experience! Thanks God for giving me this great chance to be with them!



I enjoyed having lunch with the missionaries that day. I was very happy and thankful to be 

I am very honored to be given a chance to have lunch with these friendly missionaries. We had 
a great time together and I also learnt more about the Bible and Jesus through our 
interaction. I hope that our school will organise this event for us next year.



I think my English has improved a lot because I learnt more about Bible stories and had many 
chances to speak in English at this event. After that day, I keep reading many stories about 
Jesus. I like listening to Bible stories. Now, I can speak English all the time. I am so happy to 
have lunch with the missionaries because I can know more about their culture.

I am so glad that my son, Curtis was selected to have lunch with the missionaries. He was so 
happy and he shared with me what he did at lunch. He was afraid to speak in English before, 

for giving him this chance.

I am very happy to have lunch with the missionaries. They shared interesting stories with me. 
Everyone is very friendly and it was a pleasant experience.


